NOT RETURNING TO HAMPTON PARK NEXT YEAR
This is the ideal time to notify us if you are moving home/school etc.
If your child/children are not returning to Hampton Park Primary School next year,
can you please email us on hamptonpark.ps@education.wa.edu.au,
use the app to nolify us or return the slip below.

My child/children will not be returning to Hampton Park Primary School next year.
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